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DIVISION SCHOOL BASED REEDIHG PROGRAM MID IMPLEMERTTATIORT
REVIEW FOR 2024-2025

To:      Assistant school Division superintendent
Chiefs CID and SGOD
Public Elementary School ELncipals / School Heads
De signated School Based Feeding Ffrogram Coordinators
School Based F`eeding Program Representative from Accounting

1.               Please  be  informed  of the  Division  School  Based  Feeding FTogram  Mid
lmplementation Review for 2024-2025  scheduled on JFanuary  10,  2025,  rmday,
8:30 a.in. -5:00 p.in. at the Gabaldon, Building, Pulimgbulu, .esus St., Angeles
City.
2.        The participants are the school Heads, School Health and Nutrition personnel,
Planning  Officer  Ill,  SEPS  SMM&E,  Designated  School  Based  Feeding  Program
Coordinators   (AO,   ADAS),   Budget  Officer,   ADAS-   Budget,   Accountant,   ADAS-
Accounting Office and Program Development Officers.

3.        School Based Feeding program coordinators and project Development officers
are requested to bring their own laptops.

4.        Immediate dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is earnestly
desired.
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ENGR. EDGARD C. DOMINGO PhD, CESO V
Schools Division superintendent    ^L
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